Temporary Closure of the Back Entrance/ Exit of the University
Library (From 25 July 2017 onwards) (2017/07/24)
Dear All,

Due to the renovation work for Library Entrance Turnstile System, the Library's back entrance/exit
facing the Faculties and Colleges will be temporarily closed. Please use either the temporary entrance/
exit at the front entrance or at the back entrance until further notice.

For enquiries, please call 8822 8160.

Noise and dust will be generated during construction. We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Best regards,
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